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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING THE
INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “COMMEMORATION OF THE 16TH ANNIVERSARY OF
THE SIGNING OF THE PEACE AGREEMENTS IN EL SALVADOR” ON THE ORDER
OF BUSINESS OF THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of El Salvador
to the
Organization of American States
Note 019/2008
Washington, D.C., January 14, 2008
Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request, on behalf of the Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States, that the following topic be placed on the order of business of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on January 16, 2008:
Commemoration of the 16th anniversary of the signing of the peace agreements in El Salvador, to be held on January 16.
Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Abigail Castro de Pérez
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
His Excellency
Mr. Cornelius A. Smith
Ambassador
Permanent Representative of The Bahamas
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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